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Sent: Sunday, 19 March 2023 3:56 PM
To: Disability Transport
Subject: Advocating for national MPTP 

Hello 
 
I am a regular traveler interstate, and it is becoming tiresome to submit complaints weekly on the bad behaviour of taxi 
drivers arguing with me on the Interstate Taxi Subsidy Vouchers. 
 
A national system is needed. 
 
It will save paper, administration, frustration, as well as overall time to have one system. Not only that, a paper system 
is not accessible for everyone with disability. This will also alleviate both direct and indirect discrimination. 
 
Please advise if this is on the agenda to create a fair and equal system for people with disability to travel interstate 
without facing constant discrimination. 
 
Please advise if further information is required. 
 
Kind regards 
 


